Mississippi
Chemical
Corporation

July 28, 1988

Mr. W. Frank Hulse, III
Phillips Petroleum Co.
4001 Penbrook

Odessa, Texas 79762

Dear Mr. Hulse:
We received your letter dated July 21, 1988 with your
intention of applying for a well location on SE4, Sec. 2,

T22S, R30E, to a depth of 7,500"'.

We have examined this location and have no plans of
protesting your well application.

Sincerely,
MISSISSIPPI CHEMICAL CORPORATION
[ttt

Randy Foote
General Manager
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Box 101 - Carisbad, New Mexico 88220 Phone (505)887-5591



